
DIRECTOR 
Natalie   
gnattrlr@gmail.com 

TREASURER 
Lynn 
lynnmtrlr@comcast.net 

MEMBERSHIP,  
ROAD CAPTAIN 
Dawn 
dmhtrlr@comcast.net 

NEWSLETTER EDITOR,  
SECRETARY 
Sue 
suespittle@comcast.net 

REGIONAL AMBASSADOR 
Dawn “Paws” 
mountaingrrl@mac.com

Meets 2nd Sundays: 

NOV – MAR: 11 AM brunch 

APR – OCT: Check ride 
calendar or call for details  
on meeting sites or specific 
ride/rendezvous plans.

Membership Policy: 
Women On Wheels® members 
and guests are welcome to 
participate with any chapter.  
We encourage you to join the 
nat’l organization, as WOW 
membership is required for 
continued chapter participation 
and because members are 
protected under our insurance 
plan. Application forms are 
available in the WOW magazine 
or from any chapter officer.

Welcome  
Prospective Members! 
Would you like to ride with an 
enthusiastic local WOW chapter?  
Call any of the names above to 
chat, or check our web site and 
events calendar and drop by a 
meeting point. Support Guys 
always welcome, too!    
If you’d like to continue receiving 
chapter eNews, forward $15 
(check payable to Twin Rose 
Lady Riders) to the Treasurer. 
Email lynnmtrlr@comcast.net  
for her address  It’s an annual 
donation toward operating 
expenses.
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I’m so happy to report that our rides were completed on their scheduled days this month!   
We followed Kathy McGrath on some beautiful back roads to Plum Creek Creamery.  I enjoyed my 
grilled ham pretzel melt and ice cream for lunch. (Always ice cream for the Roses!) We followed the 
same lovely route home and parted ways in Brickerville. I always wonder what the other motorists 
think of these crazy women on motorcycles honking and waving at each other. The weather was 
lovely going to lunch, but did get a bit sweaty coming home.   
Our second annual Roses in the Wild weekend was great!  Seven Roses made our way to the PA 
Grand Canyon! What a fun weekend with beautiful scenery. Not to mention some great company. 
[See photos inside] 
Don’t forget that our Ride for HOPE is coming up quickly in September.  I’ve sent quite a few  
donation requests out. If you have a business you frequent, see if they’ll donate! I’ll be sending 
‘begging for bucks’ letters to my friends and family. Every little bit helps! Please mark your  
calendars—we’ll need plenty of volunteers that day.   
Our next chapter ride is to Havre De Grace on Sunday, August 11th. Time to head south for some 
good Chesapeake Bay seafood. Yum! Don’t forget, you don’t have to ride to participate in our 
outings! We love seeing you no matter what transportation you use! 
At the beginning of July, I took a vacation day and attended the Kutztown Folk Festival. I hadn’t 
been there since I was a kid and it was as much fun as I remember. Of course I had to have 
chicken pot pie for lunch.  Now, for those of you who don’t speak Lancaster County, ‘chicken pot 
pie’ is a dish made in a pot with chicken, potatoes and noodles. If it is really good chicken pot pie, 
it is yellow. Safron makes such a difference. Chicken pie, on the other hand, is chicken, sauce and 
vegetables in a crust and baked in the oven. Also delicious, but different. Part of the reason I enjoy 
festivals like this is the artisan aspect. I found a gentleman who makes handmade fountain pens.  
They were absolutely beautiful. Another stand had a letterpress and handmade cards. That’s what 
makes these events special for me. I’m not going to lie, the homemade bread and ice cream were 
pretty amazing too. 

Hope to see you on the 11th!  

      Take care and be safe! 

Natalie

Greetings Roses & Friends,

Happy Birthday 
      Elaine................August 11 
            Sue S................August 26              

Roses, if your birthday has been missed 
send it (mo/day) to suespittle@comcast.net



Ride to Plum Creek Creamery
Sat., July 13

The Plum Creek management and  
cows decided Dawn’s shirt passed the 
“modest and appropriate” test.  
The sign said nothing about weird.

Lynn, Nat, Trish, FOO Kathy M, 
Dawn and SuzQ

...and the results are in!

On July 28th a bunch of 
Roses gathered for a real nice 
impromptu visit to Pat! 
Pictured above: Trish, Pat, Kathy R, NanC, SuzQ, 
and Dawn.



Roses in the Wild! 
Seven Roses had a wonderful July weekend in the wilds 
of Pennsylvania! We traveled to Wellsboro under clear 
sunny skies on Friday afternoon.   

After we had all checked in, we walked up to the Roost 
restaurant for dinner. Not only did it have a great atmos-

phere, I loved the funky sandwiches with names 
like Chicken Dilly! We wandered up to the park to 
visit Wynken, Blynken and Nod in the park. I can’t 
be in Wellsboro without seeing that fountain. Of course, we stopped 
to have ice cream at The Main Street Creamery.  

Since we had 3 cars and 4 motorcycles at the hotel, we decided to 
cage it to our Saturday destinations. 

Our first stop was Colton Point State Park. I feel that this park has the 
best overlooks for the PA Grand Canyon. Their, let us say amenities, 
are not the best. Literally an outhouse, to be blunt.  Leanord Harrison 
State Park on the other hand has just completed a renovation. The 
store was fun and there was a Park Ranger discussing the tools that 
were used in the lumber industry.  Shout-out to Bernie for knowing 
what one of them was! 

The owners of Miller’s Purely Maple arranged to have their son open 
the store for us. Imagine my disappointment when there was only one 
maple cotton candy on the shelf! When I asked, his response was—oh! 
You’re the motorcycle ladies, I thought you’d be on bikes. He went up to 
the house and brought us down an entire box of it! Just the nicest people! 
Fully laden with maple syrup, maple syrup mustard, maple syrup peanut 
butter and maple syrup candy, we made our way back to the hotel. 

Although I enjoyed all our activities last year, I felt 
like we didn’t really get to visit each other or explore 
Wellsboro itself. I wandered around Wellsboro, 

buying big foot stickers, drinking iced coffee and 
reading. Some Roses visited the local cemetery to  
geocache and letterbox; some had snacks and conver-
sation in the lobby, and some did a little shopping.  

We enjoyed The Wellsboro House so much last year that 
we decided to replicate the experience. It was delicious with a relaxed 
atmosphere. They are also the only place that takes reservations.  

Sunday morning dawned cool and sunny. We had a lovely, safe ride home. 

Next year we are thinking of trying a new location.  
Please let me know your ideas! 

– Natalie 



 
 Must be registered and insured  

to participate in WOW® rides. 

Must sign 2024 insurance waiver  
-- see Dawn H, Nat or Sue S  

for a form.

BOLD listings are  
Chapter Events.  

(Try to support some of the  
other clubs’ charity runs, too!)

July 30          Sat., ABATE ride for Refton Fire, Lanc H-D,  
$20, 11am 

Aug 11          Havre de Grace; FOO Dawn H 
Details to come 

Sept 8           Check out the Ride for HOPE Route; FOO Sue S 
Meet: BAM lot, East York off Mt. Zion Rd 
Time: KSU TBD 
Ride part of the route - maybe 40 mi - and end up 
at Springettsbury Township Concession Stand for a 
late lunch 

Sept 21         Saturday — 2024 TRLR Ride For HOPE 
Eisenhauer’s H-D 
Register 10-1, Rain or Shine 
Self-guided Charity Road Run 
All proceeds support H.O.P.E. 
- Challenge Plaque to group or club with  

most members registered 

Sept 26-29    Lace, Grace & Gears rally, Johnson City, TN 

Oct 13           Ice Cream Ride; TBD

2024 
Twin Rose Lady Riders 

Calendar of Events 

York Motorcycle Club 
Breakfast  

3rd Sundays   
8:00-10:30 AM 

2333 Whiteford Rd.  
(just west of Galleria Mall)

Aug 24      Carryout Chicken BBQ, 10:30-1 

Sept 21     Chicken Pot Pie Dinner 

Oct 5         5 Club Run

ATTN ROSES: 
We keep chapter operating costs low but depend on sponsor 

newsletter ad sales. No increase for 2024!  
Please help to sell ads.

Advertise Here 
1/8 pg. (3.5”w x 2”h - bus. card size) .............$20/yr 
1/4 pg. (3.5”w x 4”h) .........................................$35/yr 
1/2 pg. (8”w x 4”h).............................................$65/yr 

For more info contact:  
Sue, Editor at suespittle@comcast.net

Distributed to members and club supporters; posted online for  
the general public. Will link PDF to a website if requested. 
Advertisers coming on board mid-year will be charged a  

pro-rated amount for the balance of their first year,  
then the annual rate the next January when they renew.  

 
Classified ads are free for members. 

Non-members – $5/mo. or $10/3 mo.

+

Got ride ideas? 
Share them.

Try leading a ride. 
It’s fun!



Charity Road Run to benefit H.O.P.E.  

Sat., Sept.21
Register 10-1  •   $15/person 

Self-guided Poker Run starts & ends at  
Eisenhauer’s York Harley-Davidson 100 Arsenal Rd. (Rt. 30)

~ CONTACT ~ 
Dawn:  717-471-7026, dmhtrlr@comcast.net   •   Nat:  717-682-8198, gnattrlr@gmail.com 

www.twinroseladyriders.com   •         WOW: Twin Rose Lady Riders Chapter 
 

All proceeds support H.O.P.E. 
Local volunteers providing assistance to cancer 
patients and their families including transportation, 
meals, support groups ~ even scholarships for 
high school seniors with a cancer diagnosis in 
their immediate family.  
Making a difference in your community!

No time to ride? Stop by the dealership  
to enter the raffles and make a H.O.P.E.* donation.  

~ RAIN or SHINE ~

 

 
2, 3 or 4 

wheels!  

TOP PRIZE – $100!

~ SAVE THE DATE~

*

CHALLENGE AWARD 
TO THE CLUB OR GROUP  

WITH THE MOST REGISTRATIONS!

H.O.P.E.

hopelifeline.org 

*




